

Department of Psychiatry and Human Behavior Biobehavioral Laboratory

September 14, 1993

Antonio Puente, Ph.D.
Neuropsychologist
Department of Psychology
University of North Carolina
at Wilmington
1202 Medical Center Drive
Wilmington, North Carolina 28401

Dear Dr. Puente:

Thank you for agreeing to participate on the panel: "Treatment of Substance Abuse Disorders," at the Psychopathology, Psychopharmacology, Substance Abuse, and Ethnicity Conference on October 14-15, 1993 at the Los Angeles Renaissance Hotel. The workshop will be on Friday, October 15 at 2:30 - 5:00 p.m.

Please complete the enclosed registration materials and FAX it to my attention at (310) 637-3765. Travel arrangements will be handled by Claudia Andrews at Montrose Travel, and you may reach her at 1(800) 766-4687. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Debbie Robles or myself at (213) 563-5915. Thank you again for your willingness to participate in such an important conference.

Sincerely,

Tony L. Strickland, Ph.D.

1. Shietles por

Conference Chairman

(1) Attachment

FAX 310 G37 3765